
Simply Elemental is an outdoor art exhibit integrated along the garden paths,  
plantings, and trees of the Hahn Horticulture Garden at Virginia Tech.  

Exhibit dates: August 1—September 30, 2016 

                                Applications are due February 15, 2016 (postmark 
date). Concept submission should include a .jpg docu-
ment of the planned work with approximate dimensions 
(all three). Information concerning the feasibility of instal-
lation should be included. Please indicate if you envision 
a specific location for your proposed work. An online ap-
plication is available by emailing artinthegarden@vt.edu.  

All applications will be reviewed by a jury committee. Notifications of acceptance will be 

e-mailed by April 1st. Questions may be addressed via e-mail to artinthegarden@vt.edu.  

Pieces in the exhibit will be selected using the following 
guidelines: 
 Uses the garden setting to advantage 
 Makes a strong visual impact 
 Non-harmful to the horticultural garden and its plants 
 Appropriate to a family-friendly setting 
 Requires no maintenance during the exhibition 
 Installed in a secure manner 
 Safe for the public 
 Leaves no permanent impact on the garden 

Call for Artists 

                               Artists, groups of artists, art teachers and stu-
dents working in any media are invited to submit 
a proposal with a conceptual design for considera-
tion by a jury selecting the final 35 pieces for this 
exhibit. Because this is an exhibit of relatively 
short duration, materials used in the pieces can 
be non-permanent but need to hold up for a 
maximum of 8 weeks. 
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